
English:  
This week we are going to begin to look at the story ‘Owl Babies.’ We will be 
predicting what we think might happen in the story from the title and front cover. 
We will be ordering the main events in the story, using drama to retell the story and 
practising our caption writing skills.   
  

Phonics:    
We are recapping phase 3 sounds and this week we are going to be 
looking at the sounds: 
oi, ear, air, ure, er  
We are also going through our tricky words and using them in sentences: 
he, she, be, her, my, me, we, are, was, they, all, you  

Maths: 
In maths this week we are going to be looking at our number bonds to 
10 and then to 20. By the end of Year 1 we need to confidently recall 
our number bonds to 10 and to 20.  
We will be using the numicon to help us make our number bonds 
practically.  

 

Homework: 
Your child will bring home a reading book. They will be able to change their 
book once they have read it.  
 
Your child came home with their homework folder on Friday. There was a 
sheet with their online learning logins, if you have any problems then please 
do email me. Homework must be handed in by Wednesday.   
 
I gave out the spellings for this half term. Please support your child learning 
their spellings each week. Spelling tests are on a Friday.    
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Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school 
and that every item is named.    

★ The weather is beginning to change this week so please make sure your child has a 
coat/raincoat with them in case!  

★ Please ensure that your child has their own pencil case that contains writing pencils, 
colouring pencils, a whiteboard pen, scissors and a glue stick.  Some children’s 
whiteboard pen or gluestick have run out. We do say to bring it back home to you so you 
are aware and can provide them with a new one.   

★ Our Harvest festival service is on Thursday 30th September.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team  
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